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This is a reminder that the following deadline has been established and is fast approaching: 
 

The deadline to submit projects for work performed through July 1st, 2022, is December 31st, 2022. 
 

Please submit you projects as soon as possible through FEMA’s Grants Portal. If you have questions or need 
additional assistance, please email disaster-recovery@dem.nv.gov.  

Additional DEM Bulletins, FEMA Fact Sheets, and additional recovery resources can be found on the DEM 
Website at https://dem.nv.gov/COVID-19/home/. 

 
 

DIRECT CONTACTS: 

Suz Coyote 
sc  oyote@dem.nv.gov 

775-745-6806 

Shealyne Schultz 
seschultz@dem.nv.gov 

775-687-0310 

DEM Office 
775-687-0300 

 

FOR QUESTIONS, PLEASE CONTACT: 

Disaster Recovery disaster-recovery@dem.nv.gov  
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